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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement of Precious Dragon Technology Holdings
Limited (the “Company®) dated 17 August 2020 in relation to the unaudited
condensed consolidated financial results of the Company and its subsidiaries for the
six months ended 30 June 2020 (the “Announcement*). Unless otherwise defined,
capitalised terms used in this announcement shall have the same meanings as those
defined in the Announcement.

The Company would like to clarify that there was an inadvertent typographical error
on page 22 of the Announcement, where the amount of interim dividend for the six
months ended 30 June 2020 declared was stated to be “HK?2.45 cents per Share”. The
correct amount should be “HK2.00 cents per Share”.

Save for the aforesaid, all information and contents set out in the Announcement
shall remain unchanged.
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